Selectmen's Meeting Oct. 17, 1978

I. Don white inguired about placing a hydrant by the
new store. It is up to the individual to pay for the
cost of the hydrant if the location is less than 1000'.
Don Jack estimated the cost to be #1,500-1,600. Pay-
ment must be make before the work is done. At the

town neeting the town would vote to accept the h¥drant.
Less an approximate rebate of $1,400 - 1,500, the cost
gould be sbout §200.

Bradley Perkins asked if the hydrant cost will increase?
Answer: yes. $4,300 rental divided by # of hydrants.
*Voted to put an article in the warrant for town meeting,

II. D. Jack reported the Cornish Water Co. has secured
en easement to run the Trafton St. loop between Rose
-Perkins and Fexer's house.

ITI. B. Perkins (a) asked whether the easement was
granted for the Cornish Water Co? Answer: No. (b) do
we have access to Fire Dep't. Ratings? Answer: No.

(c) has the Town been reguested to purchase the Cornish

Water Co?%

IV. Abatement of Gary Wadsworth's tares because of the
fact there was only 1 completed as of Aprid - 1.,:1878
Taxes decreaskd to $266.98.

V. Appointed Marcia Pendexter =s Bookkeeper and Sec't.
(3-0)

VI. Petition from Mason's Verity for Sunday seles of
Liquor.

VII. Appointed Walter Smith as plumbing inspector

-

Wording for item 6: "Shall stzte stores and Special
agency stores for the szle of liguor be operated by
permission of the State Liquor Comuission in this city or
town on Sunday?!

MP.
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